
 

 

 

WEEKEND SCHOOL OF 

MUSIC 

SPECIAL MEMO 
 

ATTENTION  

STUDENTS & PARENTS 

 
 

DUE TO THE SCHOOL 

SPRING BREAK WEEK 
 

THERE WILL BE NO CLASS 

ON 
 

SATURDAY, APRIL 4
th

 & 

SATURDAY, APRIL 11
th

 
 
 

 

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION!! 
 

www.weekendschoolofmusic.com 


